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Happy Easter

\

HAPPY
Easter

May you have a very special Easter.
Walk in love & don't forget to have fun!

Kindly note that DWR Distribution will be closed for the long
weekend from 15 - 18 April.

It's Easter weekend and we really hope that you have time to relax and love the people around you.

The industry in South Africa is starting to pick up and it's wonderful to see light at the end of the tunnel. May the
rest of the year be good for you.

Kindly note that DWR Distribution will be closed from 15 — 18 April for the Easter weekend.
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